
Dear Oregon Legislature,  
I am a resident of Crook County and I am against redistricting.  
Crook County has never been split before and I feel it would be against the communities best interest, as 
a community, to be split. I don't feel a representative that is not near anyone they represent would 
know what is best for them and they would not be able to give their citizens the best service that they 
could. Personally, I want to be able to see and contact my representative when I want and I want 
someone who has the same goals and interests as I do. We as a state need to start having the citizens be 
more connected NOT less connected. 
If there is redistricting I feel that the House Plan B would be the best plan for all citizens. 
Thank you for your time and consideration! 
Jean Manning 
955 SW Rimrock RD 
Prineville, OR  97754 
 


